

August 15, 2016

Rotary Club of Alliance PO Box 758 Alliance, NE 69301

Dear Jana Osborn;

The Rotary Foundation turns 100 this year. Our success over the last century came from the leadership and contributions of dedicated and connected volunteers like you. During this special year, we can work together to raise a record-breaking \$300 million in new contributions to the Polio Fund, Annual Fund, Endowment Fund and approved Global Grants to empower Rotarians to continue serving humanity for another 100 years.

As we embark on a year of teamwork by our District clubs, I want to say "Thank-You" for your commitment to help spread the good work of Rotary International by putting these District Grant dollars to work. It is through your continued effort and generous giving to The Rotary Foundation's Annual Fund that we all benefit from each year from District Designated Funds (DDF). This year the DDF share was \$28,669.00.

Your District Grant check is enclosed. Please take a minute to login to MatchingGrants.org and add a post that you have received your check. If you have any trouble with this, please send me an email and I will make the post for you. Please remember that it is your responsibility to provide all receipts for your use of the grant funds.

Scott McLaughlin
District Rotary Foundation Chairman
scott@heartlandhosting.com

308-440-9240

Re: P-1240 Ck#: 1034 - \$ 1000

Rotary



family born